
To whom it may concern. 
 
I would like to share my thoughts and support of re-opening of camping on Mendocino Coast. I truly 
believe that they would be more than happy to follow any regulations you put in place to keep guests 
safe. I think that camping is much safer than even grocery shopping these days, and I really think that we 
all deserve to get out of our houses and enjoy the outdoors in a safe way. And the owners of the 
campgrounds deserve our support. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Jen Lummus 
 


